
COURTESY NOTICE

February 29, 2024

Dear Resident,

This is a courtesy notice from Southern Marin Fire Protection District regarding the temporary
relocation of crews at Fire Station 9 – Strawberry. On Wednesday, February 28, 2024, the Fire
District relocated crews temporarily from Fire Station 9 - Strawberry to Fire Station 7 – Mill
Valley. This temporary move is to assist the process of mitigating mold from the facility.

To ensure the Fire District balances our personnel's safety and the community's needs for
service of medical and emergency calls, resources will still be responding to and serving the
Alto and surrounding communities from Fire Station 7 - Mill Valley located at 1 Hamilton Drive.

The Fire District anticipates a full understanding of the extent of the mold remediation and
mitigation plan within a few days. As of today, the Fire District anticipates the relocation to last
approximately two weeks but will post continual updates on the Fire District’s website and social
media platforms.

No action is required from you.

Updates will be available at www.smfd.org/special-projects . For any questions, please contact
Southern Marin Fire Protection District at 415-388-8182.

Thank you for your understanding during this time.

http://www.smfd.org/special-projects

